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                                   March 14, 2021 – Fourth Sunday of Lent                                     .  
 

  
LILIES IN MEMORIAM 
As Easter draws near, it is an appropriate  
time to remember loved ones who have  
gone before us. If you would like a lily in  
memory of a special person, please send  
your check of $10 payable to St. Leo’s Ladies  
Guild along with the loved one’s name to Michelle 
Levesque, St Leo Parish, P.O. Box 666, Boyes Hot 
Springs, CA  95416. The names of those to be 
remembered will be published following Easter 
Sunday. 
 

LENTEN TREE OF PETITIONS 
Cards on which to write your petitions are 
located near the entrance of the church. 
Once your petition or prayer is written, 
you may hang it on the tree where they 
will remain until Holy Saturday.  

 

SPARE CHANGE FUNDRAISER 
During Lent we ask that you put your spare change 
in a jar, baggie or some other receptacle for a 
fundraiser for the Missionaries of Faith. This year’s 
spare change will go toward the building of a new 
facility for the girls at the orphanage.  
 

2021 ANNUAL PARISH CAMPAIGN 
The season of Lent signals the start of our APC.  
Pledge letters have been mailed out. If you have  
not received your letter, please contact the office.             
Last year our goal was $145,000. and remains the 
same this year. Thanks to the generosity of our 
parishioner’s, we surpassed our goal for the 2020 
APC. We are in the third week of this year’s APC 
and already we’re at 46% pledged. Keep up the 
fantastic show of faith.   
 

Stations of the Cross During Lent, every 

Friday morning following the 8:30 a.m. Mass.  

 

No one is perfect … that’s why pencils 

have erasers.  

                             

OUR WEBSITE HAS WHAT YOU NEED 
Not able to make it to weekend Mass? No 
worries – we live-stream the weekend Masses 
on our website, YouTube and our Facebook 
page. You can find Geoff Wood’s Sunday 
Essays and his Lectionary notes under the 
Resource tab. Fr. Jim Fredericks homilies can 
also be found under the Resources tab on the 
website. 
Visit us at www.stleosonoma.org for general 
info. 
 

BROADCASTING NEWS 
Want to attend Mass but still a little too cold 
outside? No worries…you can attend / listen from 
the warmth and comfort of your vehicle while in our 
parking lot. Just tune your car radio to 93.5 FM, sit 
back and enjoy.   

 

MASS INTENTIONS March 13th -  March 19th Sat 21  5:00 p.m.  the Sacred Heart 

  

 Sat 13  5:00 p.m. Claire Melanephy  
 Sun 14  9:30 a.m. Blanche Papagni  
 Mon 15  8:30 a.m. Kevin Tompkins    
 Tues 16  8:30 a.m. NO MASS 
 Wed 17 8:30 a.m. Religious Vocations 
 Thurs 18 8:30 a.m. Lorraine O’Hern               
 Friday 19  8:30 a.m.    Josefa Noroña  
  Sat 20 5:00 p.m.  Walter & Olive Cousineau  
 Sun 21 9:30 a.m. Frank Lynch  

                                              

OFFICE HOURS DURING PANDEMIC 
Due to the pandemic restrictions, the office hours 
have been cutback. The office staff is here Monday 
– Friday, 9 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION UPDATE 
During the pandemic, religious ed. classes have 
been virtual. We’d like to thank the 5 teachers and 
Rosa Chavez for learning the process of virtual 
teaching. We’ll be celebration two First Communion 
Masses in early May thanks to the continued 
support of the families and teachers of these 
students.   

 

http://www.stleosonoma.org/

